

227 King Street South Waterloo, Ontario N2J 4C5

June 30, 2009

Mr. Warren Macdonald c/o Warren Macdonald Unlimited Inc. PO Box 235 Winlaw BC V0G 2J0

Dear Warren,

I can't believe 3 months have passed since you spoke at our Convention. I want to personally thank you once again for helping make our 2009 conference in Palm Dessert a huge success.

I have to tell you also, our Vice President, who has been known to be quite skeptical of speakers that he calls "adventurers", was extremely pleased with your presentation.

In case you couldn't tell by the standing ovation from our 1400 attendees, they too found great value in your message and ranked you as one of our best speakers ever. Not bad considering we've had over 60 speakers in the last twenty years.

Lastly, but definitely not least, I wanted to personally thank you for being so easy to work with. You not only made me look good for selecting you as our speaker, but you made my life as an event manager that much easier.

Thanks so much.

Sincerely,

Susan Tumback, CMP

Senior Event Management Specialist

Tubach

Sun Life Financial